From: Marianne Kidd

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 1:33 PM

To: Tracey Cassidy <tcassidy@haldimandcounty.on.ca>

Cc: Patrick O'Neill

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Police Services Board - Dunnville Mudcat Festival Sponsorship Opportunity

Re: Police Services Board
Dear Tracey,

We are writing to ask for your financial support for this year's Dunnville Mudcat Festival, organized by
the Dunnville Chamber of Commerce. Would you be willing to donate again to the Kids Fishing Derby? |
have attached an example of the poster we used last year which highlighted your generous
sponsorship.

As you know, this is one of the most highly anticipated events in our community, and we are excited to
offer a diverse range of events, including Music along the Grand River, a Parade, Car Show, Children's
Entertainment Zone, Strongman Competition, Fishing Derby, and the Mudcat Tournament including a
Tug of War, Arm-Wrestling and Bedraces.

We are proud to offer many of the events Free of Charge for our local community. Many of the events
couldn't be offered without the generous donations of our local businesses and sponsors.

We understand that your time and resources are valuable, and we greatly appreciate any support you
can offer, regardless of the amount. | have attached a copy of our Sponsorship request and Package.

By supporting the Dunnville Mudcat Festival, you will be contributing to the growth and vitality of our

community, and helping to showcase the best of what our town has to offer. We look forward to your
participation and support.

Thank you for your consideration.

Warm regards,

Marianne Kidd
President
Dunnville Chamber of Commerce



